
I strongly oppose these bills because the popular votes garnered in the large population areas (for 

example, New York and Southern California) will dictate the results for all the rest of the 

country.  Even though our current Oregon Democrats have no objection at this time, keep in 

mind that they may not always.  We deserve the right to have our votes and our voters 

represented fairly, and the best method found to date is via the electoral college. 

 

I urge you to oppose these measures. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Penny French, 

Admin. Asst. 

.  

30 SE Court Av. 

Pendleton, OR 97801 

Ph:  541 278 1100 

Fax: 541 278 1107 

 


